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September 9, 2010  

 
Congratulations! 

 
Congratulations on your school being named a National Blue Ribbon School! The U.S. 
Department of Education released the list of winning schools today.  

More information about today's announcement, including the complete list of private 
schools and links to relevant USDE announcement pages, is available on CAPE's Web 
site. 

Your school community must be on cloud nine. We at the Council for American Private 
Education join you in celebrating your school's success. 

You, your staff, students, and parents should be proud and pleased that your efforts 
to deliver the highest quality education are not only successful, but are an example to 
others. 

Again, congratulations and best wishes to your entire community. We look forward to 
seeing you in Washington for the national recognition ceremony November 15-16. The 
USDE will advise you of details soon. 
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